
ST PHILIP NERI 

NEW STUDENT REFERRAL 

PROGRAM 
 

You are our most valuable source for spreading the good news 
about SPN and we wish to incentivize bringing new families to 

our school! 
 

             How does it work? 
 

For each new family that enrolls at St. Philip Neri School your family will receive a 

$250 discount off of tuition per referral! 
Listed below are the guidelines for this NEW STUDENT REFERRAL PROGRAM: 

 

 The enrolling family must mention referring family’s name to the Admissions Director or write your 
name down on their child’s application when applying to the school. 

 The “new” students cannot be siblings of current/alumni students. 

 Only full time entering Kindergarten through 8th grade students are eligible for the $250 discount.  For 
Pre-Kindergarten referrals please contact the Admissions Director. 

 Referring and referred family must be enrolled for the entire school year.  

 The discount is paid out as a one-time credit on the referring family’s last tuition payment in April.  If 
tuition has been paid in full before April, then a check will be issued.  

 As a referring family you may receive multiple discounts, not to exceed the total family tuition cost. 

 If more than one current family refers the same new family the discount is split. 
 

What is the best way to invite prospective families? 
 

Person to person is the best approach!  Use email, social media, or however you are most comfortable 
chatting about SPN.  If you would like a school brochure to share with a prospective family, please either pick 
one up in the school office or ask Ms. Amy Sewell. 
 

Questions? 
 

If you have any questions about this new program, please contact Ms. Amy Sewell at 410-859-1212 ext. 2107 
or asewell@spnmd.org.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for helping build our school community! 

mailto:asewell@spnmd.org

